
February 22nd, 1928

G. A. Harcourt, Esq**
Secretary, Rehabilitation Committee, 
149 St. Catherine Street East, 
Montreal, Cue.

Dear Mr. Harcourt:-
To-day I had a Captain T. 

McKenzie Cowie in to see me. He served as an 
officer in the war and is now a pensioner. He 
came to Montreal in 1926 and held for a brief 
period a position in the office of the Ogilvie 
Flour Mills. He then went into partnership 
with a man called Grant, and says he has done 
nothing but the odd Job for the last six 
months. Do you know anything about him?

Yours faithfully.


